
 

“HAT’S ON” FOR OUR 

ANNUAL 

Philoptochos 

MEMBERSHIP TEA 
 

Join us for a pleasant afternoon of fun, 

fellowship, and chances 

to win some wonderful prizes 

 in our Fund Raiser Raffles. 
 

We’d like to bring the Tea Party hat tradition to our next 

Membership Tea 
on  

February 24 at 2:00pm  
in the Holy Trinity Church Community Center.  

 

Come and meet new and prospective members! 
We’d love to see your prettiest hat, be it the 
Fascinator or an English Tea hat; and if you’d like 
please feel free to wear gloves and pearls too! 

 

To RSVP 

 or if you have questions 

please call: 

                   Jessica Marvel 

302-388-9769 

or 

Popi Papachrysanthou 

302-290-1717 


